

             Objection to Cherwell District Council`s development at Sibford Ferris

Bob Neville
Cherwell District Council
Bodicote House
White Post Road,
Banbury
OX15 4AA

27th November 2018

Dear Mr. Neville,

Development plans were overwhelmingly rejected at our recent Parish Council meeting and I
am adding my personal voice to that of the community. I have been a resident here in the village
for twelve years now and wish to add my strong objection to what is being proposed.

As a category “A” village in Oxfordshire there will be a completely disproportionate increase
(of more than 25%), of housing – and to be built on a greenfield site! This is totally contradictory
to all that Cherwell District Council have put in writing previously on the matter of development
in this special area.

Such a proposal is clearly against the needs and wishes of this community. An unsustainable and
threatening plan would alter completely the character of our small village – there are not many
left in Oxfordshire!

The site would of course come into direct conflict with the School main entrance – already at peak
times this area is full of traffic – and with all the safety aspects involved with school children the
area would become even worse. This would be bad planning indeed.

Finally, I cannot state strongly enough my personal objection to this scheme. 
My biggest concern of all is that any precedent set would only lead to yet further development at 
this site and further spoil what is a unique Oxfordshire village.

Yours Sincerely,

Christopher Guy










Lions Den
Sibford Ferris
Banbury
Oxon.
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